
 

January 7, 2019 PCN Alert 

Our records indicate that you have purchased one or more of the following products within the last two 

years: 152-1A, 152-1B, 152-G, 153-G, 152-KA, 152-Q, 153-Q, 154-Q, 155, A4, B4. 

The product(s) that you purchased has been reformulated.  The new product is less prone to 

crystallization and therefore has improved homogeneity.  Our testing indicates the new formulation 

improves the handling and performance of the product. The only difference with the physical packaging 

of these parts will be updated logo branding. 

Old Part Number New Part Number 

152-1A   152-1A-NC      

152-1B   152-1B-NC 

152-G   152-G-NC 

153-G   153-G-NC 

152-KA   152-KA-NC 

152-Q   152-Q-NC 

153-Q   153-Q-NC 

154-Q   154-Q-NC 

155   155-NC 

A4   A4-NC 

B4   B4-NC 

 

Note: NC (Non-crystallizing) is added to the new part number.  Please use this new part number when 

placing future orders. 

 

We value your business and will continue to supply quality products backed with outstanding technical 

support. 

 

Best regards, 

Jonathan Joiner 

 
Distribution & Marketing Manager 

 


